To Committee Members,

As a former resident of Sherwood Forest, I have had concerns about children's safety due to a lack of sidewalks in existing subdivisions.

As a current resident of Old Masonville and having had a similar problem with the lack of sidewalks for our kids to walk to school, and walkers of all ages, the solution to our problem was to reduce the width of the road and add a sidewalk all within the current width of the existing road profile.

The new sidewalks we added to Cherokee Road and Louise Blvd were installed without have to remove any existing trees.

I visited both Cherokee Road and Friars Way and see the same conditions and the same solution working in Sherwood Forest .

I am attaching my calculations for the experts on staff to peruse and comment.

Hope this helps solve some of our sidewalk issues.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thanks Chester Pawlowski ON CHEROKEE ROPD TO EXISTING FRIDES WAY. NEW STOBUKK **A** INIT. DATE SNOWWOOK FRIPES HELORE ROAD 20:75 ASPHOLT ROPU 2 3 CURS 4 5 6 WEW 6 SIDEWAK 8 9 10